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CiF president Jaume Ferrer and Juan Manuel Costa, the island's representative at the Cambra
de Comerç, have signed a partnership agreement under which the Cambra will offer training,
conduct market research and provide communications services for local businesses.

  

The Cambra pledges to use the Council's €7,000 grant between January and October 2019 for
training and education along with consultancy and help in creation, administration, financing and
security for business owners on the island.

  

April 4, 2019
Àrea de Comunicació
Formentera Council
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